## CITY OF KEY WEST POLICE & FIRE PENSION BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Susy Pita, Plan Administrator Office: 352-7878-9795 Cell: 352-978-1735



Email: ccates@keywestcity.com

January 4, 2011

The Honorable Craig Cates Mayor, City of Key West

Dear Mayor Cates:

I am writing to ask for your support in re-appointing me to another two-year term on the Key West Police & Fire Pension Board of Trustees.

In 1999 I received my certification (C.P.P.T.) from the Florida Public Pension Trustees Association and I annually maintain the CEU's and other educational requirements that are necessary to be an effective decision maker on the Pension Board.

As a retired Firefighter myself, and a long-standing member of the Pension Board, I am proud of our efforts to keep the plan in sound financial condition in spite of economic hard times. It has always been, and will continue to be, my personal commitment to each retiree <u>and every police officer and firefighter</u> to plan for, and enjoy, the best retirement possible.

I truly appreciate your consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me personally, or Susy Pita, our Plan Administrator.

Sincerely,

[Sim Fahey]

Tim Fahey, C.P.P.T.

cc: Stuart Kaufman, Plan Counsel Cheri Smith, City Clerk File